
 

During 2015 Betty Dunne, her family and friends at the Black Horse Pub held several fundraising 

events to raise money for the North West Support Group. 

In August they held a family fund day raffles, tombola, cake and book stalls were the order of the 

day it was very warm sunny and everyone had a  fantastic time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 5th December during an evening of entertainment hosted by the Bev and Jerry (Landlord & 

Landlady) at the Black Horse and vocals by Marcus  Andrews, he has a wonderful voice just ask  

Betty, John and I were presented with a cheque for £1,040.00.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PMRGCA NORTH WEST SUPPORT GROUP 

Thank you to all the regulars at the Black 

Horse who contributed to and worked so 

hard to raise such a fantastic amount. The 

North West Support Group can pay for 

meeting rooms for several years. 

Betty was the driving force behind 

the fundraising. 

Thank you Betty. 
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